
 

 

  

Disaster Recovery Assistance for Ontarians  

Online information sessions 

We are pleased to invite you to our virtual information sessions and help you apply for 
the Disaster Recovery Assistance for Ontarians program. The program is accepting 
applications from people affected by: 

• Storm on St. Joseph Island on August 11, 2021 

• Flooding in the City of Brampton (Churchville area) on February 17, 2022 

• Flooding in Port Bruce in the Township of Malahide on February 17, 2022 
 
Each session will be delivered online and begin with a 45-minute presentation followed 
by a question period. We will cover: 

• Overview of the program guidelines 

• Who is eligible, and what costs are covered under the program 

• How to apply and types of documentation required 

• Questions and answers period 

Choose a session of your choice 

Date Time Type of applicant 

Tuesday, April 26 6:30 to 8 pm Homeowners and Tenants 

Wednesday, April 
27 

6:30 to 8 pm Small Businesses, Not-For-Profit Organizations 
and Farms 

Thursday, April 28 6:30 to 8 pm Homeowners and Tenants 

Please note that you may register for more than one session, and we will share the 
presentation material and recording of each session after the event. 
 

 
Hosted by the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/apply-disaster-recovery-assistance
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/disaster-recovery-assistance-for-ontarians-tickets-315578693367

